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Ref: Memo No: PMC/notice/2021/424 Date 02-08-2021

Notice

This is for information to all concerned that a virtual Inauguration program of newly
admitted MBBS 1* year students of the batch PM-11(Session-2020-2021) of Popular
Medical College,will be held on 07/08/2021 Saturday at 11:00 am. You are requested

to attend the meeting timely.

[.ink: youtube.pmch-bd.org

On this regard all the virtual classes will remain suspended on 07/08/2021.
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